
 

 

 

 

 

February 16, 1996 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Chief, Historical Review Group 

1820 North Fort Myers Drive 

Arlington, Virginia 22209 

 

Re: Assassination Records Review Board Request for Evidence 

 

Dear John: 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board staff has identified a number of CIA documents that we 

intend to present to the Review Board for review of your proposed postponements.  These 

documents are identified in the enclosed forms.  As stated in the forms, we request that you provide 

us with any document-specific evidence or arguments you may wish the Review Board to consider 

regarding these postponements by February 23, 1996 and March 11, 1996, respectively. 

 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

cc: Barry Harrelson (with enclosures) 

 

 

 



 


